
L’avenir est ICI

PRESS RELEASE

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Finalization of paving work on Saint-Henri Avenue:  
Complete closure on Saturday, October 27

Vaudreuil-Dorion, October 24, 2018 – The finalization of  paving work on Saint-Henri Avenue will 
result in the complete closure of  the section under the viaduct, between Harwood and Trestler, 
on Saturday October 27, between 6:00 a.m. and 5:00 p.m. Road users will be directed to follow 
marked detours.

Although the closure will inconvenience motorists, it was decided to complete the work during 
the weekend to minimize the impact on the heavier week-day traffic.

Motorists will not be able to access Highway 20 from Saint-Charles or Valois, and vice versa. 
They will have to take one of  the following detours:

•	 Cité-des-Jeunes / Henry-Ford / Harwood

•	 Harwood / Highway 30 / Highway 40 

In case of  adverse weather conditions, the work will be reported.
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